
Weekly Newsletter - 10/02/23
Dear Parents and Carers,
We have reached the end of this half term which 
seems to have whizzed by. The children have 
been super busy this week thinking about 
Children’s Mental Health and also online 
safety. Sadly, it has come to my attention that  
some year 6 pupils have been involved in an 
online chat of a very inappropriate nature. We 
take these incidents very seriously although 
there is very little we can do if you do not 
monitor what your child is doing online at home. 
Primary aged children should not have access to 
platforms that have chat facilities and as a 
parent it is your duty to keep them safe online. 
Please discuss with your child all the apps that 
they have downloaded on their phone.
We have now been running the Brighter Starts 
project for half a term and have seen huge 
benefits, some of which have been improved 
attendance and punctuality, better engagement 
in learning and generally much happier starts to 
the day. We aim to continue this next half term. 
However, we still need to do more to ensure that 
every child is in school everyday - children who 
regularly have time off school fall further and 
further behind their peers. If you are struggling 
to get your child to school everyday, please 
come and speak to Mrs Clarke.
Finally, have a lovely half term break and we 
look forward to welcoming the children back on 
the 20th February.
Best wishes,
Ms Von

Newham Football Tournament
Well done to our year 5&6 football team 
that made it through to the quarterfinals 
of the Newham Borough tournament at 
West Ham Foundation.  They topped their 
group winning all their games. Narrowly 
losing their quarterfinal match 1-0.  The 
boys played incredibly well as a team and did 
Star proud.

Nursery
AM - 88.3%
PM- 92.2%

Reception
RA- 92.6%

RSM- 76.8%
RB - 84.8%

Year 1
1R-90.4%
1T- 92.6%
1B -90%

Year 2
2P-78.5%
2S- 95%

2U - 91.8%
2V- 96.4%

Year 3
3GR- 89.7%
3R- 93.1%
3L- 96.6%

Year 4
4R- 89.7%

4HS- 93.7%
4L- 94.0%

Year 5
5R- 97%

5PN- 90.4%
5T- 94.2%

Year 6
6H- 95%

6V- 97.1%
6R- 97.3%
6S- 96.2%

Whole school attendance - 90%

Attendance at Star
Did you come to school everyday this week? 

Which classes achieved the highest 
attendance? 

Who will get the attendance cup?

Pupil Leader’s Weekly 
Reflection

Today is the day to 
learn something 

new. Learning never 
exhausts the mind. 
Knowledge is power!

Safer Internet Day
Pupils took part in Safer Internet day on Tuesday with celebrations 

and learning based around the theme ‘Want to talk about it? Making 
space for conversations about life online’. 

Don’t forget to enter the home learning competition - deadline 
Wednesday 1st March 2023.

Esey - 6H

https://saferinternet.org.uk/guide-and-resource/parents-and-carers


Nursery

AM - Wade
PM - Reginae

Reception
RA - Sofia

PSM - Emmanuel
RB - Sasha-Rose

Year 1
1R- Iyaad

1T- Farheen
1B - Mirna

Year 2
2P- Tricey
2S- Ismail

2U - Anthony
2V- Aisha

Year 3
3GR- Christian

3R- Beau
3L- Raphael

Year 4
4R- Abdullahi
4HS- Israel
4L-  Anasuz

Year 5
5R- Shyla

5PN- Rafael
5T- Zain

Year 6
6H- Aayan
6V-Everts

6R- Innayah
6S- Leornis

Reception
RA-  Sofia

RSM- Benjamin
RB - Tanzeel

Year 1
1R- Inaya
1T- Lucas

1B -Muntaha

Year 2
2P- Samuel 
2S- Rahil 

2U - Vinnie
2V- Raigardas

Year 3
3GR- Zew
3R- Beau
3L- Helen

Year 4
4R- Majria
4HS- Ben
4L - Timur

Year 5
5R- Naifah

5PN- Shaynul
5T- Henry

Year 6
6H- Nathaly
6V- Caetia

6R- Innayah
6S- Leornis

Golden lunches
Class teachers select one pupil per week to have a 
golden lunch with the Headteacher or Deputies. This 
is awarded to those that show the most progress or 
make the most effort in the learning!

Happy leaves
This half term we are celebrating
 the achievements of pupils who
show good coping skills.
The winners in this weeks assembly were….. 

473 426

525 466

Picasso

House points
Teachers, lunch staff, support staff, school leaders and our 
office team have been awarding house tokens all week. Pupils 
have received tokens if they have demonstrated children's 
rights, shown good leadership skills and have excellent 
learning behaviors.

Congratulations to the winning house….results below!




